Lenzi, Chelsea

#7

From:

Morey, Ma.

Sent:

Monday, August 31, 2015 2:15 PM

To:

shcob

Subject:

Las Varas Ranch Project

Dear Supervisors,

As the current Chair of the Santa Barbara Chapter of Surfrider, I urge the Board of Supervisors to follow the Planning Commission's recommendation and deny the Las Varas Ranch Project. The proposed fragmentation of a historic Gaviota Coast working ranch is inconsistent with County policies protecting agriculture, and with the community's vision for the Gaviota Coast. The project, including the residential development it facilitates, will degrade important public views and compromise sensitive resources. Please uphold County policy and deny the Las Varas Ranch Project.

Best regards,

Mark Morey, PhD.
Principal Scientist/ Optical Systems Development Group
Special Technologies Laboratory

Lenzi, Chelsea

From:

Ransom Urbanowicz 4

Sent:

Monday, August 31, 2015 2:27 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Las Varas Ranch Project.

• I urge the Board of Supervisor to follow the Planning Commission's recommendation and deny the Las Varas Ranch Project. The proposed fragmentation of a historic Gaviota Coast working ranch is inconsistent with County policies protecting agriculture, and with the community's vision for the Gaviota Coast. The project, including the residential development it facilitates, will degrade important public views and compromise sensitive resources. Please uphold County policy and deny the Las Varas Ranch Project.

Thank you,

-Ransom Urbanowicz

Sent from my iPhone

Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: on behalf of Heather Shea

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 1:21 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Las Varas Ranch Project

I urge the Board of Supervisors to follow the Planning Commission's recommendation and deny the Las Varas Ranch Project. The proposed fragmentation of a historic Gaviota Coast working ranch is inconsistent with County policies protecting agriculture, and with the community's vision for the Gaviota Coast. The project, including the residential development it facilitates, will degrade important public views and compromise sensitive resources. Please uphold County policy and deny the Las Varas Ranch Project.

Thank you for your consideration,

Heather Shea Goleta Resident

Goleta, CA 93117

Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: James Hines

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 1.53 rm

To: sbcob

Subject: Las Varas Ranch Sept. 1 Board Agenda

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:

The Sierra Club Los Padres Chapter representing over 3000 members in the greater Santa Barbara/Goleta area urge you to follow the Planning Commission's recommendation and deny the Las Varas Ranch project.

The proposed fragmentation of a historic Gaviota Coast working ranch is inconsistent with county policies protecting agricultural lands and with the community's vision for the majestic Gaviota Coast.

The proposed project including the residential development it will facilitate will degrade important public views and compromise sensitive resources.

Please uphold county policy and deny the Las Varas Ranch project.

Jim Hines, Vice-Chair Sierra Club Los Padres Chapter